AH Committee

From: Joshua Stewart <joshua.stewart6é@gmail.com>
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 9:16 AM

To: AH Committee

Subject: Please Deny Lihau‘ula Development at Olowalu

Good morning,

Please deny the Lihau’ula Development at Olowalu. It threatens marine natural resources in Hawaiian waters.



